One Hundred One North Carson Street Carson City, Nevada 89701 Office: (775) 684-5670

Fax No.: (775) 684-5683



555 East Washington Avenue, Suite 5100 Las Vegas, Nevada 89101 Office: (702) 486-2500 Fax No.: (702) 486-2505

## Office of the Governor

November 7, 2014

Timothy Dufurrena 385 Denio Hwy 140 Winnemucca, NV 89445

RE:

Reappointment to the Board of Agriculture

Term: 11/7/2014 to 10/31/2017

Dear Mr. Dufurrena:

Congratulations on your reappointment to the Board of Agriculture for the State of Nevada. I truly appreciate your commitment to serve Nevada and your fellow citizens.

The official commission, signed by me and Secretary of State Miller, is for your records. Accompanying your commission is an oath of office, which must be executed before a notary public or any other authorized official (as required by NRS 281.030). This oath must be <u>signed and returned to the Governor's office</u>, and a copy to the board before serving your term.

Also, in the packet you will find a notice which details possible required filings with the Nevada Commission on Ethics and the Secretary of State's office. Failure to file any required documentation may result in fines and/or removal from office.

Should you have any questions regarding the enclosed, please contact Annalyn Carrillo at (702) 486-0625. We wish you the best of luck in your position, and thank you for agreeing to serve the citizens of Nevada.

Sincere regards,

BRIAN SANDOVAL

Governor

**Enclosures** 

cc: Director Jim Barbee, Department of Agriculture

One Hundred One North Carson Street Carson City, Nevada 89701 Office: (775) 684-5670

Fax No.: (775) 684-5683



555 East Washington Avenue, Suite 5100 Las Vegas, Nevada 89101 Office: (702) 486-2500 Fax No.: (702) 486-2505

## Office of the Covernor

November 7, 2014

Boyd Spratling, D.V.M. Star Valley Rt., Box 27 Deeth, NV 89823

RF.

Reappointment to the Board of Agriculture

Term: 11/7/2014 to 10/31/2017

Dear Dr. Spratling:

Congratulations on your reappointment to the Board of Agriculture for the State of Nevada. I truly appreciate your commitment to serve Nevada and your fellow citizens.

The official commission, signed by me and Secretary of State Miller, is for your records. Accompanying your commission is an oath of office, which must be executed before a notary public or any other authorized official (as required by NRS 281.030). This oath must be <u>signed and returned to the Governor's office</u>, and a copy to the board before serving your term.

Also, in the packet you will find a notice which details possible required filings with the Nevada Commission on Ethics and the Secretary of State's office. Failure to file any required documentation may result in fines and/or removal from office.

Should you have any questions regarding the enclosed, please contact Annalyn Carrillo at (702) 486-0625. We wish you the best of luck in your position, and thank you for agreeing to serve the citizens of Nevada.

Sincere regards,

BRIAN SANDOVAL

Governor

Enclosures

cc: Director Jim Barbee, Department of Agriculture

hank you In you

ONE HUNDRED ONE NORTH CARSON STREET CARSON CITY, NEVADA 89701 Office: (775) 684-5670

Fax No.: (775) 684-5683



555 East Washington Avenue, Suite 5100 Las Vegas, Nevada 89101 Office: (702) 486-2500

Fax No.: (702) 486-2505

## Office of the Governor

November 7, 2014

Paul Anderson 5379 Siltstone Way Sparks, NV 89436

RE:

Reappointment to the Board of Agriculture

Term: 11/7/2014 to 10/31/2017

Dear Mr. Anderson:

Congratulations on your reappointment to the Board of Agriculture for the State of Nevada. I truly appreciate your commitment to serve Nevada and your fellow citizens.

The official commission, signed by me and Secretary of State Miller, is for your records. Accompanying your commission is an oath of office, which must be executed before a notary public or any other authorized official (as required by NRS 281.030). This oath must be signed and returned to the Governor's office, and a copy to the board before serving your term.

Also, in the packet you will find a notice which details possible required filings with the Nevada Commission on Ethics and the Secretary of State's office. Failure to file any required documentation may result in fines and/or removal from office.

Should you have any questions regarding the enclosed, please contact Annalyn Carrillo at (702) 486-0625. We wish you the best of luck in your position, and thank you for agreeing to serve the citizens of Nevada.

Sincere regards.

BRIAN SANDOVAL

Governor

Enclosures

Thanh you for

Director Jim Barbee, Department of Agriculture CC: